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Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Public Service Commission 

 
FROM:  Division of Public Utilities 
  Philip Powlick, Director 
  Artie Powell, Energy Manager 
  Joni Zenger, Technical Consultant 
     
DATE: November 4, 2010 

 
RE: RMP’s Applications and Interconnection Agreements in the matter of RMP’s 

Proposed Standardized Net Metering Agreements, Docket No. 10-035-44 and 
RMP’s Proposed Standardized Non-Net Metering Agreements, Docket No. 
10-035-45. 

 
ISSUE AND DISCUSSION 

On October 21, 2010, Rocky Mountain Power (“RMP”) filed its Proposed Standardized 

Interconnection and Net Metering Agreement, and Proposed Standardized Non-Net Metering 

Agreement in compliance with the Commission’s August 31, 2010 Order.  On October 26, 2010, 

the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division asking that the Division to RMP’s 

proposed Agreements for compliance with the Order and Rule 746-312.  The due date for the 

Action Request is November 4, 2010.  The Division requests that the Commission extend the 

deadline to November 16, 2010, to allow the Division sufficient time to complete its review.   

 

 

CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

  


